

## Barbara Morris Dunlap

November 1, 1936 - November 3, 2015

MARIETTA, GA - Barbara Ann Morris Dunlap, 79, of Marietta, GA passed away on Tuesday, November 3rd of natural causes. A memorial service is scheduled for 2 p.m., Saturday, November 7, 2015 in the Chapel of Watson-Mathews Funeral Home. Rev. Ken Myers will officiate the service.

She was born on November 1, 1936 to the late James Burr Morris and Jane Tyson Morris. She grew up in Montezuma, GA where she attended school and graduated from Montezuma High School with the class of 1954. She was also a graduate of Abraham Baldwin Agricultural College (ABAC). Following graduation she moved to Atlanta to work for John Deere for a number of years. After spending some time at home with her children she worked for Cobb County Board of Education until her retirement. Besides her parents, she was preceded in death by her only sibling, Donald L. Morris.

She is survived by her sons Shannon Keith Dunlap (Jane) of LaGrange, GA, Jay (Dani) Morris Dunlap of Lawrenceville, GA, grandsons, Brandon Keith Dunlap of Athens, Zachary Ryan Dunlap (Hannah Marie) of Fayetteville, NC, Daniel James Dunlap of Hopkinsville, KY, granddaughter Hannah Jane Dunlap of Winder, GA, and great granddaughter Kai Dunlap of Fayetteville, NC. She is also survived by her beloved sister-in-law, Marsha Alligood Morris of Montezuma, a very special niece Holly Morris Hann of Rome, GA, and several first and second cousins.

Barbara will be remembered for her love and unwavering dedication, sacrifice, and service to her family and friends.

Friends and family may view and sign the guestbook at www.watsonmathewsfuneralhome.com.

Watson-Mathews Funeral Home of Montezuma, GA is in charge of funeral arrangements.

## **Events**

NOV	Memorial Service	02:00PM
7		

Watson-Mathews Funeral Home 322 North Dooly Street P.O. Box 283, Montezuma, GA, US, 31063

## **Comments**



I just heard about Barbara. She was a special colleague at Cobb County Schools, my Admin for 8 years. Together we learned about computers (back in the early 80's) We kept in touch every few months, but I was shocked to find out about her passing. Godspeed Barbara.

My favorite memory was when she took a call from a School who was wanting someone to come "get these birds out of the top of our covered play area". Barbara quickly sent out an emergency crew only to find out that the crazy teacher was only talking about badminton birds.

Ralph Fowler

Ralph Fowler - January 23, 2016 at 07:20 PM



I have so many precious memories with Barbara: going to Montezuma for Peaches, the Sock Factory, book signings in Marietta. My best memories are the monthly "lunch bunch" get-togethers in Marietta. Good food and good fellowship.

To her family I send my condolences and the realization of the sadness you are feeling. To the little great granddaughter, she was so thrilled with your birth. To the grandchildren, she shared and felt each of your joys and sadness. To her sons, she cherished your visits and thoughtfulness. She had a good heart and was a good person. She will be missed by so many.

Joyce Wright Ball Ground, Georgia

Joyce Wright - November 07, 2015 at 01:02 PM



The Hann family purchased the Plants-A-Plenty for the family of Barbara Morris Dunlap.



The Hann family - November 06, 2015 at 05:32 PM



66 So sorry for your loss. Our thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Chris, Cindy, Tyler and Thomas Dunlap

Chris Dunlap - November 06, 2015 at 05:26 PM



White Standing Spray was purchased for the family of Barbara Morris Dunlap.



November 06, 2015 at 04:53 PM



Dish Garden with Fresh Cut Flowers was purchased for the family of Barbara Morris Dunlap.



November 06, 2015 at 01:58 PM



Florist Choice Bouquet was purchased for the family of Barbara Morris Dunlap.



November 06, 2015 at 09:52 AM



I am so sorry to hear of Barbara's passing. She was a long-time friend who liked to read and she shared many books with me. I shall miss her. My sympathy goes out to her family.

Gloria Rush, Marietta

Gloria Rush - November 05, 2015 at 09:24 PM



I was so sorry to hear about the loss of Barbara, my aunt. I am so grateful that I had the opportunity to see her this past March. I hope Barbara's family feels the prayers that are surrounding each of you during this time. - Martin Dunlap

Martin Dunlap - November 05, 2015 at 05:54 PM



Sending love and prayers to Barbara's sons and family. Barbara (or as I called her Ann) was a very special sister-in-law and friend for many years. I will miss her dearly.

- Mary Alyce Cordell

Mary Alyce Cordell - November 05, 2015 at 05:49 PM



Barbara was such a special friend to all who worked with her during her many years with the Cobb School District. She was a beautiful person, both inside and out, and lived her life with gusto~ a friend to all. Always with a smile and without complaint, she could brighten your day when she shared stories and pictures of her family who was so loved and the center of her life. We send our love and sympathy to Barbara's family. She was loved and will be missed by so many! In Christ, Shirley Burris

Shirley Burris - November 05, 2015 at 03:01 PM



Barbara has been a wonderful friend to many of her Cobb County School System friends. We will miss her presence at our monthly luncheons, and also some of our group shopping trips. She had an eye for the perfect outfit and always looked young and professional. My deepest sympathy to her family. She was very proud of all of you and spoke of you frequently. Love, Jean Corbin

Jean Corbin - November 05, 2015 at 02:10 PM



Barbara and I have shared so many wonderful times at the "Book Exchange" and talking about our love of reading and the authors we like--so many great times at our "retirees luncheons", and special fun trips with the "gang". She has been a sweet and dear friend that I count my blessings for having her in my life. My thoughts and prayers are with you - her loving family - we "knew" you all through Barbara that always shared your lives with her friends--she was so very proud and loved you so. My very deepest sympathy--Sue Cole

Sue Cole - November 05, 2015 at 11:39 AM



My Deepest Sympathy goes out to the family of Barbara. I have great memories of our high school days in Montezuma and the Class of 1954. Betty Joyce Holland Simmons

Betty Simmons - November 05, 2015 at 11:33 AM